
TO: Commission Members 

FROM: Cliff Lippard 
Executive Director 

 DATE: 26 January 2023 

 SUBJECT: Commission and Staff Updates 

Commission Update 

County Executive Jeff Huffman has been appointed to another term on the 
Commission.  Having been originally appointed in 1994, he is our longest current 
serving member. 

Staff Update 

In recognition of their exceptional performance and potential, Chris Belden, Presley 
Powers, and Dr. Mike Strickland have each been promoted to Senior Research 
Associate. Additionally, Presley recently completed her second graduate degree, an 
MPA from Tennessee State University.  Please join me in congratulating all three on 
their accomplishments. 
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